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songs and calls important behavioral information and key habitat preferences.The
newest range maps, detailing species' winter, summer, year-round ranges, and
migration routes .Whether you are a novice or experienced birder, this new Stokes
guide will take your birding to the next level.
Birds of Central America Andrew C. Vallely 2018-10-16 The first comprehensive
field guide to the birds of Central America Birds of Central America is the first
comprehensive field guide to the avifauna of the entire region, including Belize,
Guatemala, Honduras, El Salvador, Nicaragua, Costa Rica, and Panama. Handy and
compact, the book presents text and illustrations for nearly 1,200 resident and
migrant species, and information on all rare vagrants. Two hundred sixty detailed
plates on convenient facing-page spreads depict differing ages and sexes for each
species, with a special focus on geographic variation. The guide also contains upto-date range maps and concise notes on distribution, habitat, behavior, and
voice. An introduction provides a brief overview of the region’s landscape,
climate, and biogeography. The culmination of more than a decade of research and
field experience, Birds of Central America is an indispensable resource for all
those interested in the bird life of this part of the world. Detailed information
on the entire avifauna of Central America 260 beautiful color plates Range maps,
text, and illustrations presented on convenient facing-page spreads Up-to-date
notes on distribution supported by an extensive bibliography Special focus on
geographic variation of bird species
Field Guide to the Birds of North America Jon L. Dunn 2017 Presents a guidebook
which provides identification tips, information on behavior and nesting, locator
and range maps, and plumage and species classification data on over one thousand
species of birds found in North America.
The Warbler Guide Tom Stephenson 2013-07-08 A field guide that revolutionizes
warbler identification Warblers are among the most challenging birds to identify.
They exhibit an array of seasonal plumages and have distinctive yet oft-confused
calls and songs. The Warbler Guide enables you to quickly identify any of the 56
species of warblers in the United States and Canada. This groundbreaking guide
features more than 1,000 stunning color photos, extensive species accounts with
multiple viewing angles, and an entirely new system of vocalization analysis that
helps you distinguish songs and calls. The Warbler Guide revolutionizes
birdwatching, making warbler identification easier than ever before. For more
information, please see the author videos on the Princeton University Press
website. Covers all 56 species of warblers in the United States and Canada Visual
quick finders help you identify warblers from any angle Song and call finders make
identification easy using a few simple questions Uses sonograms to teach a new
system of song identification that makes it easier to understand and hear
differences between similar species Detailed species accounts show multiple views
with diagnostic points, direct comparisons of plumage and vocalizations with
similar species, and complete aging and sexing descriptions New aids to
identification include song mnemonics and icons for undertail pattern, color
impression, habitat, and behavior Includes field exercises, flight shots, general
identification strategies, and quizzes A complete, page-by-page audio companion to
all of the 1,000-plus songs and calls covered by the book is available for
purchase and download from the Cornell Lab of Ornithology's Macaulay Library by
using the link at www.TheWarblerGuide.com
Stokes Beginner's Guide to Birds Donald Stokes 1996-10-01 Is that butterfly
outside your window a Monarch or a Giant Swallowtail? What's the best kind of
feeder for attracting birds to your backyard? This pocket-size, brilliantly
colorful, simple-to-use guide is an ideal introduction to the birds of the Eastern
United States. It contains dozens of full-color photographs that enable readers of
all ages to identify the most common species; range maps; tips on attracting and
observing firds; information on habitat needs, life cycle, food preferences; and
much more.
Stokes Beginner's Guide to Hummingbirds Donald Stokes 2002-04-29 A pocket-size,
brilliantly colorful, simple-to-use guide tohummingbirds, containing dozens of
full-color photographs that enable readers of all ages to identify the most common
species; range maps; tips on attracting hummingbirds, information on habitat
needs, life cycle, food preferences; and much more.
A Field Guide to Warblers of North America Jon Lloyd Dunn 1997 Describes sixty
species of North American warblers
Kaufman Field Guide to Birds of North America Kenn Kaufman 2005 Collects
photographs, range maps, and descriptive entries identifying the markings, habits,
habitat, and voice of each species.
Birds of Arizona Field Guide Stan Tekiela 2021-11-23 Identify Birds with Arizona’s
Best-Selling Bird Guide! Make bird-watching in Arizona even more enjoyable. With
Stan Tekiela’s famous bird guide, field identification is simple and informative.
There’s no need to look through dozens of photos of birds that don’t live in your
area. This handy book features 151 species of Arizona birds organized by color for
ease of use. Full-page photographs present the species as you’ll see them in
nature, and a “compare” feature helps you to decide between look-alikes. Inside
you’ll find: 151 species: Only Arizona birds! Simple color guide: See a yellow
bird? Go to the yellow section Stan’s Notes: Naturalist tidbits and facts
Professional photos: Crisp, stunning images This second edition includes six new
species, updated photographs and range maps, expanded information, and even more
of Stan’s expert insights. So grab Birds of Arizona Field Guide for your next
birding adventure—to help ensure that you positively identify the birds that you
see.
Stokes Beginner's Guide to Butterflies Donald Stokes 2001-07-18 A pocket-size,
brilliantly colorful, simple-to-use guide to butterflies, containing dozens of
full-color photographs that enable readers of all ages to identify the most common
species; range maps; tips on attracting butterlies, information on habitat needs,
life cycle, food preferences; and much more.
The New Stokes Field Guide to Birds: Eastern Region Donald Stokes 2013-03-26 The
culmination of many years of research, observation, and study, the THE NEW STOKES
FIELD GUIDE TO BIRDS: Eastern Region is factually, visually, and organizationally
superior to any other photographic field guide available. This easy-to-use guide
features 545 North American bird species and more than 2,000 stunning color
photographs. And yet it's portable enough to fit in your pocket! The photographs
cover all significant plumages, including male, female, summer, winter, immature,
morphs, important subspecies, and birds in flight. The guide includes: * the
newest scientific and common names and phylogenetic order * special help for
identifying birds in flight through important clues of behavior, plumage, and
shape * detailed descriptions of songs and calls * important behavioral
information and key habitat preferences * the newest range maps, detailing
species' winter, summer, year-round ranges, and migration routes Whether you are a
novice or experienced birder, this new Stokes guide will take your birding to the
next level.
Stokes Backyard Bird Book Donald W. Stokes 2003-01-01
Birding in the Badger State & Beyond David Drake 2010 Birding has become one of
Wisconsin's most popular outdoor recreational activities. This colorful booklet
provides information on how to get started, including guidelines for selecting
binoculars and spotting scopes, an overview of bird identification guides, tips on
times and places for birding, and information on related activities.
A Guide to Bird Behavior Donald W. Stokes 1989 Includes the life histories,
courtship and territorial behavior, songs and displays of twenty-five North
American species
Birds of the Pacific Northwest John Shewey 2017-03-01 Birding in the Pacific
Northwest has never been easier! Birds of the Pacific Northwest describes and
illustrates more than 400 bird species commonly encountered in Oregon, Washington,
Idaho, and British Columbia. This comprehensive, full-color guide is organized to

The Crossley ID Guide: Raptors Richard Crossley 2012-03-01 Part of the
revolutionary "Crossley ID Guide" series, this is the first raptor guide with
lifelike scenes composed from multiple photographs--scenes that allow you to
identify raptors just as the experts do. Experienced birders use the most easily
observed and consistent characteristics--size, shape, behavior, probability, and
general color patterns. The book's 101 scenes--including thirty-five double-page
layouts--provide a complete picture of how these features are all related. Even
the effects of lighting and other real-world conditions are illustrated and
explained. Detailed and succinct accounts from two of North America's foremost
raptor experts, Jerry Liguori and Brian Sullivan, stress the key identification
features. This complete picture allows everyone from beginner to expert to
understand and enjoy what he or she sees in the field. The mystique of bird
identification is eliminated, allowing even novice birders to identify raptors
quickly and simply. Comprehensive and authoritative, the book covers all thirtyfour of North America's diurnal raptor species (all species except owls). Each
species is featured in stunning color plates that show males and females, in a
full spectrum of ages and color variants, depicted near and far, in flight and at
rest, and from multiple angles, all caught in their typical habitats. There are
also comparative, multispecies scenes and mystery photographs that allow readers
to test their identification skills, along with answers and full explanations in
the back of the book. In addition, the book features an introduction, and thirtyfour color maps accompany the plates. Whether you are a novice or an expert, this
one-of-a-kind guide will show you an entirely new way to look at these spectacular
birds.The most complete guide to North American raptors, written by some of the
foremost experts The first raptor guide using Richard Crossley's acclaimed,
innovative composite images that show birds as they actually appear in the field
101 stunning color plates--including thirty-five double-page layouts--composed
from thousands of photographs Comparative, multispecies plates and photos of
mystery species that allow readers to test their growing identification skills
Complete with introduction, 34 color maps, and detailed species accounts
A Field Guide to Feeder Birds Roger Tory Peterson 2000 Provides advice on how to
set up and stock a bird feeder, and fend off squirrels and predators, and offers
information on identifying and feeding birds that visit feeders in eastern and
central Canada and the United States.
Birding in Connecticut Frank Gallo 2018-04-10 Birding in Connecticut is the
definitive guide to where, when and, how to find birds in the state. Packed with
information valuable to birders of all skill levels, from species accounts and a
first-of-a kind cumulative list of rare bird sightings to a host of tips and
tricks to finding and identifying birds. It is an invaluable resource on the
habits and habitats of Connecticut’s birdlife, with clear and up-to-date bar
graphs showing seasonal occurrence and abundance for every Connecticut bird
species. It is the first guide of its kind to offer QR code links to continually
updated information on the occurrence and abundance of birds at each location.
Beautifully illustrated with color photographs and maps, Birding in Connecticut is
the perfect companion for experts and novices alike.
The Stokes Essential Pocket Guide to the Birds of North America Donald Stokes
2014-10-14 A new landmark in nature guides: the most authoritative, beautiful, and
useful national pocket guide to birds. Pocket-size, brilliantly colorful, and easy
to use, THE STOKES ESSENTIAL POCKET GUIDE TO THE BIRDS OF NORTH AMERICA contains
everything you need to identify and enjoy birds in your backyard and beyond.
Whether you're age 9 or 90, whether you're a novice or advanced birder, this book
will help you identify birds quickly and accurately. It offers more than 580
stunning color photographs, coverage of more than 250 species, key identification
clues, descriptions of songs and calls, notes on feeding and nesting behavior,
advice on selecting bird feeders and binoculars, important behavioral information
and key habitat preferences, and up-to-date range maps. The culmination of many
years of research, observation, and study, this book is factually, visually, and
organizationally superior to any other beginner's guide on the market.
Stokes Beginner's Guide to Shorebirds Donald Stokes 2001-07-18 A pocket-size,
brilliantly colorful, simple-to-use guide to shorebirds, containing dozens of
full-color photographs that enable readers of all ages to identify the most common
species; range maps; tips on the best times to view shorebirds, information on
habitat needs, life cycle, food preferences; and much more.
Stokes Field Guide to Warblers Donald Stokes 2004-02-24 Hailed on the cover of the
Birding magazine (winter 2003) as "birding's first family," the Stokeses are
increasingly recognized as America's leading writers on birds and the natural
world.- The guide is organized according to the Stokeses' ingenious color-tab
identification system and features a handy list of warbler "hot spots." The
"Stokes Select" brand of bird feeders, houses, and seed is sold at Lowe's Home
Improvement Warehouses (600 stores nationwide).
Birds of North America Chandler S. Robbins 1984-09 Maps, color illustrations, and
statistics on 700 species of birds are contained in this field guide
The Stokes Field Guide to the Birds of North America Donald Stokes 2010-10-25 The
culmination of many years of research, observation, and study, the new STOKES
FIELD GUIDE includes more species, more photographs, and more useful
identification information than any other photographic field guide. The guide
features 853 North American bird species and more than 3,400 stunning color
photographs. And yet it's portable enough to fit in your pocket! The photographs
cover all significant plumages, including male, female, summer, winter, immature,
morphs, important subspecies, and birds in flight. Also included * the newest
scientific and common names and phylogenetic order; * special help for identifying
birds in flight through important clues of behavior, plumage, and shape; *
detailed descriptions of songs and calls; * important behavioral information; *
key habitat preferences of each species; and * the newest range maps, detailing
species' winter, summer, year-round ranges, and migration routes. * a special
downloadable CD with more than 600 bird sounds (from Lang Elliott and Kevin
Colver) and 150 photographs: the calls and songs of 150 common North American
species.
Stokes Field Guide to Birds Donald Stokes 1996 The easiest-to-use and most
comprehensive field guide to North American birds-from the country's preeminent
writers on birds and nature Drawing on more than twenty years' experience as bird
and wildlife experts, Donald and Lillian Stokes have produced field guides that
are factually, visually, and organizationally superior to any other books you can
buy. You'll find: * All the identification information on a single page-color
photographs, range map, and detailed description. No more fumbling to match photos
with text! * For fast reference-a compact alphabetical index inside the front and
back covers. * More than 900 high-resolution color identification photographs. *
An illustrated Quick Guide to the most common backyard and feeder birds. *
Convenient colored tabs keyed to each bird group. * Concise and comprehensive
text, with information on habitat; plumage variation; feeding, nesting, and mating
behavior; bird feeder proclivity; and-for the first time in any guide-population
trends and conservation status.
The New Stokes Field Guide to Birds: Liton Hawlader 2021-03-25 The culmination of
many years of research, observation, and study, the The New Strokes Field Guide to
Birds: Eastern Region is factually, visually, and organizationally superior to any
other photographic field guide available.This easy-to-use guide features 545 North
American bird species and more than 2,000 stunning color photographs. And yet it's
portable enough to fit in your pocket! The photographs cover all significant
plumages, including male, female, summer, winter, immature, morphs, important
subspecies, and birds in flight.The guide includes:The newest scientific and
common names and phylogenetic order Special help for identifying birds in flight
through important clues of behavior, plumage, and shape Detailed descriptions of
the-new-stokes-field-guide-to-birds-eastern-region
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follow the order in which groups and species are presented by the American Union.
Range maps for each species provide valuable information for identification.
A Field Guide to the Birds 1996
The Field Guide to Dumb Birds of North America Matt Kracht 2019-04-02 National
bestselling book: Featured on Midwest, Mountain Plains, New Atlantic, Northern,
Pacific Northwest and Southern Regional Indie Bestseller Lists Perfect book for
the birder and anti-birder alike A humorous look at 50 common North American dumb
birds: For those who have a disdain for birds or bird lovers with a sense of
humor, this snarky, illustrated handbook is equal parts profane, funny, and—let's
face it—true. Featuring common North American birds, such as the White-Breasted
Butt Nugget and the Goddamned Canada Goose (or White-Breasted Nuthatch and Canada
Goose for the layperson), Matt Kracht identifies all the idiots in your backyard
and details exactly why they suck with humorous, yet angry, ink drawings. With The
Field Guide to Dumb Birds of North America, you won't need to wonder what all that
racket is anymore! • Each entry is accompanied by facts about a bird's (annoying)
call, its (dumb) migratory pattern, its (downright tacky) markings, and more. •
The essential guide to all things wings with migratory maps, tips for birding,
musings on the avian population, and the ethics of birdwatching. • Matt Kracht is
an amateur birder, writer, and illustrator who enjoys creating books that
celebrate the humor inherent in life's absurdities. Based in Seattle, he enjoys
gazing out the window at the beautiful waters of Puget Sound and making fun of
birds. "There are loads of books out there for bird lovers, but until now, nothing
for those that love to hate birds. The Field Guide to Dumb Birds of North America
fills the void, packed with snarky illustrations that chastise the flying animals
in a funny, profane way. " – Uncrate A humorous animal book with 50 common North
American birds for people who love birds and also those who love to hate birds • A
perfect coffee table or bar top conversation-starting book • Makes a great
Mother's Day, Father's Day, birthday, or retirement gift
Peterson Field Guide to Birds of Western North America Roger Tory Peterson 2010
Presents illustrations and detailed descriptions of the most common species of
birds found in the western areas of North America, with advice on bird
identification and maps indicating the range of each species.
Pete Dunne's Essential Field Guide Companion Pete Dunne 2013-01-08 In this book,
bursting with more information than any field guide could hold, the well-known
author and birder Pete Dunne introduces readers to the "Cape May School of
Birding." It's an approach to identification that gives equal or more weight to a
bird's structure and shape and the observer's overall impression (often called
GISS, for General Impression of Size and Shape) than to specific field marks.
After determining the most likely possibilities by considering such factors as
habitat and season, the birder uses characteristics such as size, shape, color,
behavior, flight pattern, and vocalizations to identify a bird. The book provides
an arsenal of additional hints and helpful clues to guide a birder when, even
after a review of a field guide, the identification still hangs in the balance.
This supplement to field guides shares the knowledge and skills that expert
birders bring to identification challenges. Birding should be an enjoyable pursuit
for beginners and experts alike, and Pete Dunne combines a unique playfulness with
the work of identification. Readers will delight in his nicknames for birds, from
the Grinning Loon and Clearly the Bathtub Duck to Bronx Petrel and Chicken
Garnished with a Slice of Mango and a Dollop of Raspberry Sherbet.
The Crossley ID Guide Richard Crossley 2011-01-31 A revolution in birding and
field guides This stunningly illustrated book from acclaimed birder and
photographer Richard Crossley revolutionizes field guide design by providing the
first real-life approach to identification. Whether you are a beginner, expert, or
anywhere in between, The Crossley ID Guide will vastly improve your ability to
identify birds. Unlike other guides, which provide isolated individual photographs
or illustrations, this is the first book to feature large, lifelike scenes for
each species. These scenes—640 in all—are composed from more than 10,000 of the
author's images showing birds in a wide range of views--near and far, from
different angles, in various plumages and behaviors, including flight, and in the
habitat in which they live. These beautiful compositions show how a bird's
appearance changes with distance, and give equal emphasis to characteristics
experts use to identify birds: size, structure and shape, behavior, probability,
and color. This is the first book to convey all of these features visually--in a
single image--and to reinforce them with accurate, concise text. Each scene
provides a wealth of detailed visual information that invites and rewards careful
study, but the most important identification features can be grasped instantly by
anyone. By making identification easier, more accurate, and more fun than ever
before, The Crossley ID Guide will completely redefine how its users look at
birds. Essential for all birders, it also promises to make new birders of many
people who have despaired of using traditional guides. Revolutionary. This book
changes field guide design to make you a better birder A picture says a thousand
words. The most comprehensive guide: 640 stunning scenes created from 10,000 of
the author's photographs Reality birding. Lifelike in-focus scenes show birds in
their habitats, from near and far, and in all plumages and behaviors Teaching and
reference. The first book to accurately portray all the key identification
characteristics: size, shape, behavior, probability, and color Practice makes
perfect. An interactive learning experience to sharpen and test field
identification skills Bird like the experts. The first book to simplify birding
and help you understand how to bird like the best An interactive
website—www.crossleybirds.com—includes expanded captions for the plates and
species updates
All the Birds of North America Jack Griggs 2002-11-12 A field guide to North
American birds presents an identification method that uses panoramic
illustrations, range maps, and an organization system based on habitat and
characteristics.
The National Audubon Society Field Guide to North American Birds John L. Bull 1994
A revised edition of the popular field guide includes hundreds of all new, fullcolor photographs, along with information on diverse species of eastern birds,
their characteristics, habitats and ranges, identification tips, and more. 200,000
first printing.
National Geographic Field Guide to Birds Jonathan K. Alderfer 2006 An
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authoritative series of compact regional bird field guides surveys the diverse
bird species in a variety of popular birding hotspots, along with helpful
identification tips, detailed descriptions, full-color artwork and photographs,
new locator and range maps, information on behavior and nesting, new plumage and
species classification data, and other valuable facts about North American birds.
The New Stokes Field Guide to Birds: Western Region Donald Stokes 2013-03-26 The
culmination of many years of research, observation, and study, the THE NEW STOKES
FIELD GUIDE TO BIRDS: Western Region is factually, visually, and organizationally
superior to any other photographic field guide available. This easy-to-use guide
features 636 North American bird species and more than 2,000 stunning color
photographs. And yet it's portable enough to fit in your pocket! The guide
includes: * the newest scientific and common names and phylogenetic order *
special help for identifying birds in flight through important clues of behavior,
plumage, and shape * detailed descriptions of songs and calls * important
behavioral information and key habitat preferences * the newest range maps,
detailing species' winter, summer, year-round ranges, and migration routes Whether
you are a novice or experienced birder, this new Stokes guide will take your
birding to the next level.
A Field Guide to Mexican Birds Roger Tory Peterson 1999-03 Describes the calls,
range, and male and female markings of more than one thousand species
Audubon Backyard Birdwatcher Robert Burton 2002 Presents information on how to use
birdfeeders and landscaping in the garden to attract birds, with discussions of
bird behavior and profiles of the most common garden birds, describing plumage,
voice, feeding, and nesting habits.
Birds of Eastern North America Paul Sterry 2009-10-11 The finest, most lavishly
illustrated photographic guide to the birds of eastern North America Combining
informative and accessible text, up-to-date maps, and—above all—stunning color
photographs, this is the best and most lavishly illustrated photographic guide to
the birds of eastern North America. All of the images have been carefully selected
to convey both the sheer beauty and the key identification features of each bird,
and many of the photos are larger than those found in other guides. Wherever
possible, a variety of plumages are pictured, providing visual coverage and
usefulness matching any artwork-illustrated field guide. And many of the images
are state-of-the-art digital photographs by Brian Small, one of North America's
finest bird photographers. These pictures, many seen here for the first time,
reproduce a previously unimaginable level of detail. Finally, the ranges of nearly
all species are shown on maps from the Cornell Laboratory of Ornithology, the
authority on North American birding. New and experienced birders alike will find
this guide indispensable: the clear layout will help novices easily identify the
birds they see, while the superb photographs will help seasoned birders confirm
identifications. The best, most lavishly illustrated photographic guide to the
region's birds Larger color photos than most other field guides Fresh contemporary
design—clear, easy-to-use, and attractive Informative, accessible, and
authoritative text Range maps from the Cornell Laboratory of Ornithology Covers
entire eastern half of mainland North America and the arctic and subarctic
territorial islands of the U.S. and Canada
Peterson Field Guide To Birds Of North America, Second Edition Roger Tory Peterson
2020-04-07 A new edition of the best-selling field guide with 25 all-new plates
covering the birds of Hawaii. For decades, the Peterson Field Guide to Birds has
been a popular and trusted guide for birders of all levels, thanks to its famous
system of identification and unparalleled illustrations. Now that the American
Birding Association has expanded its species Checklist to include Hawaii, the
Peterson Guide is the first edition to include the wonderful and exotic species of
our fiftieth state. In addition, the text and range maps have been updated, and
much of the art has been touched up to reflect current knowledge.
Bird Families of North America Pete Dunne 2021 Focusing on families and their
shared traits makes bird identification easier than ever. This guide takes readers
beyond merely identifying birds to understanding them. Many birders can tell the
difference between a White-eyed and Bell's Vireo but cannot begin to describe a
vireo and what distinguishes members of this family from warblers or flycatchers.
The "species by species" approach makes it difficult to appreciate birds for what
they are: members of well-organized groupings united by common traits. Putting the
focus on families, and their shared characteristics, makes bird identification
easier and more meaningful. More than 150 color photos illustrate the 81 bird
families of the United States and Canada.
National Audubon Society Birds of North America National Audubon Society 2021 From
the most trusted name in birding--beloved by millions of backyard enthusiasts and
experts alike--comes a completely new and definitive guide to the birds of North
America: the most comprehensive, authoritative, and up-to-date work of its kind
Developed by the creators of the best-selling Audubon field guides, this handsome
volume is the result of a collaboration among leading scientists, scholars,
taxonomic and field experts, photo editors, and designers. An indispensable
reference, it covers more than 800 species, with over 3,500 full-color photographs
of birds in their natural habitat, often with four or five images of each species.
For ease of use, the book includes a glossary, an index, and a ribbon marker, and
is arranged according to the American Ornithological Society's latest Checklist of
North and Middle American Birds--with birds sorted by taxonomic orders and grouped
by family, so that related species are presented together. Range maps, reflecting
the impact of climate change, accompany nearly every entry, along with a physical
description and information on voice, nesting, habitat, and similar species. This
guide also includes an important new category on conservation status and essays by
leading scholars in each field who provide holistic insights into the world of
birds. Whether trying to determine which owl is interrupting your dinner or
successfully identifying all of the warblers that arrive in spring, readers will
come to rely on this work of remarkable breadth, depth, and elegance. It is a
must-have reference for the library of any birder, and is poised to become the
number one guide in the field.
Birds of Oklahoma Field Guide Stan Tekiela 2002-04 See a yellow bird and donít
know what it is? No problem! This remarkable field guide features 115 bird species
(only Oklahoma birds!) organized by color. Full-page photos, detailed
descriptions, Stanís Notes and range maps help to ensure correct I.D.
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